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Question submitted by Councillor Richard Booth (Chairman of Ringmer Parish 
Council’s Planning Committee). To be put to Councillor Jones, Cabinet Member for 
Planning: 

 
 
"Is it necessary for the site North of Bishops Lane (the Gleeson site) in Ringmer to 
be considered "Strategic" even though at least the same housing numbers will be 
delivered at least as quickly using the proposals within the Ringmer Neighbourhood 
Plan, thus adding to the security of the LDC 5 year housing supply?" 


